



80 Fifth Avenue, 8th Floo New York, NY, 10011 Newschool.edu newschool.edu/100

Jerry M. Cutler Chief Legal and Human Resources Officer

cutlerjm@newschool.edu T 646.909.4900 F 212.229.5884

Dear Mr. Creeley:

Thank you for your recent letter to President Van Zandt. The New School is proud to be a place that embraces rigorous academic inquiry, diverse perspectives, and respectful debate. With regard to the matter involving Professor Sheck, ACT-UAW is the bargaining representative for part-time faculty members at The New School. It therefore has the exclusive authority to act on their behalf in employment matters. Additionally, and as a general principle, the university maintains confidentiality regarding personnel issues.

Sincerely,

Jerry Cutler